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July 4th Hamburger Stand 
Click here to sign up to work a shift helping to sell hamburger, cheeseburgers, Ted 
Drewes, soda, and water before the fireworks on July 4th at Legion Park.  See you 
there!!!              
 
Monroe County Fair Workers Needed 
We’re still in need of Knights to work the Monroe County Fair.  There are a few shifts 
left at the beer and token stands, and plenty of shifts available to work at the gate or 
to help park cars.  Click here to sign up online to work the beer stand or token booth, 
and click here to sign up to work the gate or parking. 
 
Blood Drive 
The next Red Cross Knights of Columbus Blood Drive will be on Sunday, July 10th, 2022 
from 8am until 1pm.  Tell your friends and bring your family.  Come give the gift of life.     
 
Officer Elections 
Thanks for all the Knights who stepped up to lead our council: Grand Knight Jim 
VonDerHaar, DGK Steve Wilson, Recorder Keith Heinen, Treasurer Bob Stadler, 
Chancellor John Haubrich, Warden James Huch, Inside Guard, Advocate Adam Randle, Inside Guard Dave Bodinet, Outside 
Guard Ray Farley, One Year Trustee Pat Grawitch, Two Year Trustee Pat McDermott, Three Year Trustee Jonathan Gilbreth.  
Appointed positions are Lecturer Tom R. Braun, Financial Secretary Matt Sainz, and Chaplain Fr. Nick Fleming (until a 
replacement can be named).  Thanks to all who offered to serve out council.    
 
Our Next Council Meeting: 
Our next council meeting will be on Thursday, July 14th at 7pm in the Knights of Columbus room.  Come for the fun and stay for 
the fellowship. 
 
Blessed Father McGivney Feast Day Mass and Celebration 
Council 6165 will be hosting a major degree exemplification on Thursday, August 11th at 6:00 pm, followed by Mass, and 
finishing with a reception in the garden level.  All councils in the area are invited to help us celebrate our founder’s feast day 
and our order’s mission.  Come help us celebrate, or contact Dave Bodinet at dbodinet@gmail.com or Matt Sainz at 
financialsecretarykc6165@gmail.com if you or someone you know would like to become a full Knight of Columbus.    
    

Tootsie Roll Drive 
The 2022 Knights of Columbus Intellectual Disabilities Drive will be September 16th and 17th.  Sign-up sheets will soon be 
on the website and links to it will be included in the August newsletter.     

Continuous Years of  
Service as a Knight 

 
Alan J Lesko 22 

Dale R Diesel 20 

John W Adams 14 

Dwayne Daniels 13 

Fr. Eric J. P. Wagner C.R. 12 

Scott P Daigle 11 

Michael A Braun 4 

Bob J Wachtel 4 

Fr. Nick Fleming 2 

 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

If you know someone who is interested in 
becoming a knight, please have them contact 
David Bodinet at dbodinet@gmail.com (618) 
910-4885 or contact Jim VonDerHaar at  
gk@kofc6165.org or at (314) 494-8874.  Our 
order is open to any practical catholic male, 18 
years old or older.  
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